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Date: May 15, 2025 

File: AS/HA – 2025 

 

2025 – 61 

 

AMFA FILES FOR SINGLE CARRIER STATUS FOR THE  

ALASKA–HAWAIIAN MERGER  

 
Dear Sisters and Brothers: 

 

The IAM has learned that the Airline Mechanics Fraternal Association (AMFA) filed for Single Carrier Status this 

week with the National Mediation Board (NMB) regarding the mechanic and related groups involved in the Alaska–

Hawaiian merger.  

 

The NMB must initiate an investigation to officially determine whether a single transportation system exists between 

Alaska Airlines and Hawaiian Airlines. There is no time limit for this investigation, and the NMB will inform both 

parties of the next steps.  

 

The IAM is monitoring this situation, and as new information becomes available, we will update the membership 

immediately. As always, we remind you to rely only on trusted sources of information, such as the District 142 website 

(www.atd142.org), District 142 email bulletins, and our official social media pages.  

 

Your support, commitment, and solidarity are needed now more than ever as we enter this crucial phase of the merger.  

 

Sincerely and fraternally, 

 

John M. Coveny, Jr. 

President/Directing General Chair 
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cc:  R. Johnsen, General Vice-President, Air Transport Territory 

 E. Fraser, Chief of Staff, Air Transport Territory 

 T. Regan, Airline Coordinator, Air Transport Territory 
J. Carlson, Air Transport Coordinator 

 D142 Executive Board 

 

http://www.atd142.org/

